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Town of West Tisbury

Police Department
on
The Island of Martha's Vineyard

West Tisbury, Massachusetts 02575

508-693-0020
      Matthew L. Mincone
             Chief of Police

To: West Tisbury Personnel Board

From: Matthew L. Mincone, Chief of Police

Re: Vacation Hold Over/Det. Nik Wojtkielo
Date:
02/03/2021
Dear Board Members,


Per By-Law 11-3 (Vacation Time) I’m authorizing Nikolaj Wojtkielo, member of the Police Department, to hold over 112 hours of accrued vacation time.  Det. Wojtkielo has a hiring anniversary date of 02/01.
Sincerely,
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Matthew L. Mincone
Chief of Police
